
 

 

 

We warmly welcome prospective parents of children due to start 

school in September 2025 to our Open Evening on  

Thursday 21st November - 5.00 pm - 7.00 pm 

This is an opportunity for you to meet staff and governors informally, as well as look 

around our school.  We are a small, village, Church of England school for children 

from 4 years to 11 years of age. Our vision is that children will grow and flourish in 

their time with us, developing a life-long love of learning and becoming the best 

they can be.  

 

 

 

 

 

We are also offering small group tours during the school week where you will 

see our wonderful children in action!  These will be taking place:  

Wednesday 16th October at 1.15 pm 

Monday 21st October at 10.30 am 

Thursday 7th November at 1.15 pm 

Tuesday 12th November at 10.30 am 

Please contact Mrs Parry, School Office, if you wish to join us at any of these events 

Email: office@brabourne.kent.sch.uk             Tel: 01303 813276  

“The school’s revised curriculum is strong and ambitious for all pupils. It is comprehensive and provides pupils with  

memorable learning experiences. Pupils are rightly proud of their small village school. They benefit from the involvement 

they have in community life.” Ofsted 2024 

Website: www.brabourne.kent.sch.uk  Twitter: @brabournecep   

 


